Unit 191 Annual Meeting

December 7, 2014

Rizzo Center

The meeting was called to order by President Jim Bean.

A Unit Hall of Fame has been established: The President introduced the initial inductees (Peggy Barbee, Lona Ruth Kennedy, Mary Lou Johnson, John Torrey and Harrison Brooke.)

Doris Elkin and Robin Marin were acknowledged for their efforts in the organization of the current and past Gala events.

The list of Unit members who had died during the past year was read, followed by a moment of silence.

Paul Kobrin presented the annual treasurer's report (full report on file). Joanna Pagano was thanked for her audit of the 2014 financial statement.

Membership report was presented by Linda Harris: The Unit increased in size this past year from 552 to 557. Of our members, 94 had a change in rank; and, there were 29 new members along with 20 players transferring into our Unit.

President Bean the introduced the current Board members and announced the election results: Linda Harris, Jackie Marks, Barbara Martin and Diane Salsbury were elected. Outgoing members of the Board were thanked and he acknowledged the Unit's special heroes, namely Robin Marin, Linda Harris, Barbara Martin and Jeff Boak.

Future Unit events were announced.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by Pat Bodoh